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I am against in person voting. It disenfranchises voter who and disabled, working 

adults, parents, and many more kinds of voters. Mail in voting has been proven 

trustworthy many times over and want it to continue in Oregon. It is one way Oregon 

stays with the times and doesn't slip back to a regressive way of life that meaningfully 

excluded people. 


